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Freedom of Information
Request Information from the Scottish Government
From Julian Paren, Marowan, Munlochy, Ross-shire, IV8 8PF
Home telephone number:  01463 811486
E-mail julian.paren@gmail.com
Information requested
1.  any or all correspondence between Transport Scotland and Serco Caledonian Sleeper Ltd (SCSL) relating to the withdrawal of the shared sleeper cabin option for single travellers.
2.  any and all correspondence held in Transport Scotland relating to this change including but not limited to the initial request, internal decision-making process and outcome.
Reason for asking
Caledonian Sleeper is withdrawing the option for single travellers to share a twin berth cabin from February 25.  The requirement to offer this option is stated in Schedule 5.2 of the Franchise Agreement of May 2014 between SCSL and Scottish Ministers.  A derogation to the Franchise Agreement must have been agreed by Transport Scotland for the option to be withdrawn, otherwise Caledonian Sleeper are non-compliant.  The exchange of letters that culminated in this decision is requested.  A growing number of people question why as a spokesman for Caledonian Sleeper has put it “it is no longer appropriate for single travellers to share cabins” while this facility is available on Serco’s NorthLink ferries.  Despite the imminence of the withdrawal of the single traveller option in a shared berth cabin, Caledonian Sleeper has made no announcement in any media of the change in policy or its rationale.
